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Sunday, December 11, 2022  
     8:45 am     Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal
     9:30 am     Sunday School
   10:30 am     Worship 
          corbinfbc.org/joiningusfromhome
    6:00 pm  Advent Dinner, please bring a 
                       dish. The church will provide 
                       meat and drinks. 	
    
Monday, December 12, 2022
     6:00 pm     Baptist Housing Dinner
                           FBC Fellowship Hall

Wednesday,  December 14, 2022
      5:30 pm    Dinner- Baked Potato Bar (call 
                          the church office to 
                          to make your reservation or to 
                          cancel your standing reservation
                          by Mon., Dec. 12th)
      6:15 pm    Kids & Youth Activities
      6:15 pm    Business Meeting

Thursday, December 15, 2022
       12:00 noon - 2:00 pm Food Pantry
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	 Stained Glass Saints           

             Today we remember 
              Mr. Dave Huff

I can’t help but chuckle when I think of what Dave would 
say about my calling him a saint. He would certainly 
make a laughing comment that I had never referred to 
him that way before. Having said that, I know he did 
have some qualities that were very admirable. 

Our church was of utmost importance to Dave. He and I 
joined FBC in 1960, soon after our move to Corbin. We 
visited other churches but realized very soon that this 
was the right match for our family. We never looked 
back.

Dave loved his Sunday School class and never wanted to 
miss. I think he always felt a closeness to all the men in 
his class. They were among his dearest friends and he 
never failed to be concerned (and helpful as possible) if 
anyone had a problem. He carried that over to the other 
church members too. I think he loved and accepted 
everyone.

Dave was a deacon for many years and served on 
numerous committees as well.

One of Dave’s gifts was the “Gift of Compassion” and in 
this respect and many others, he served our Lord well.

The day before Dave died, he made this statement “You 
know I have loved my life.” That statement from his 
hospital bed brought so much peace to his family, and we 
all agree that this church and its people were such a big 
part of what he loved.

Do these qualities make him a candidate for Sainthood? 
By the grace of God I believe they do.

							       Pat Huff
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Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister:  		  Paul Sims
			   606-202-0595
	            
If you are unable to reach this minister, please leave a message on 
voice mail. Messages will be monitored at regular intervals.

Deacon: 		   Nettie Sosh
			    606-215-1061

  
Funds Report:  December 4, 2022
Budget Offerings				    $        8,002.00
YTD Budget Offerings:			   $      68,624.00
YTD Budget Goal:				    $   100,020.00
Loose Change Offerings for December         $              25.84
Loose change received in December will be used for 
FBC Benevolence Ministry. 

First Baptist Church at Worship

The Third Sunday of Advent
December 11, 2022

Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning

Lighting the Candle of Joy
The Taylor Family 

Children’s Moment by Jeremiah Banks

Scripture Lessons
Isaiah 35:1-10

  Psalm 146:5-10
Matthew 11:2-11

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir
Prepare

Sermon by Alex Lockridge
“Choose Joy - Travel on the Holy Way“

Church Family, 
For the past few years, we have prepared gift boxes for 
our college students. These boxes are meant to be a sign 
of love and support from our church family as our stu-
dents are away at school. We’ve filled them with things 
like travel size toiletries, snacks, school supplies, orna-
ments, gift cards, etc. Our students really enjoy receiving 
these boxes. 
I’d like to invite you to participate in this project again. 
After being down with the flu for a week, I am behind on 
requesting/collecting physical donations for this proj-
ect. As a result, I would like to ask for monetary dona-
tions this year so I can go shop for specific items. My 
goal is to have these boxes available for students to pick 
up during the Advent dinner on Sunday. 
For those of you curious, we do have a fund from last 
year that I will also be using, but with 23 students to 
shop for, I’d love to collect a little more so we can ensure 
each box is extra special for our students. If you’d like to 
donate, please visit www.corbinfbc.org/give and desig-
nate your gift to the “college ministry fund.” You can also 
give via check or cash. Please mark your envelope with 
the same—”college ministry fund.” 
I do apologize for the late notice this year, but thank you 
so much for your support of this project. Please feel free 
to reach out with any questions. 
Thank you!  Maria Lockridge

Children’s Ministry Christmas Party:
All children Pre-K to 5th are invited to join us for 
our children’s ministry Christmas Party, Saturday 
December 17th from 12-2 pm! 
We will make a Christmas craft that our Christmas 
carolers will distribute to our carolers, have plenty 
of snacks and Christmas music (and maybe even a 
movie!), and enjoy a time celebrating the holiday 
together. Pizza will be provided. 

The Advent Wreath for Sunday, Deceember 11, 2022 
is placed in memory of

FELIX & MATTIE PACE and 
LEONARD & MARIE LEAKE

by
Kevin & Sherry Pace, and Daniel, Lindsay, Jackson, 

Harrison, and Emerson Lowe

     Sanctuary Flowers for Sunday, December 11, 2022  
are placed in memory of DAVE HUFF and 

in honor of PAT HUFF 
by

Their Children, Grandchildren and 
Great-Granchildren

A gift has been given to the general fund 
in honor of ANNA LITTERAL

by
Matt and Robin McCollough

________________________

Join in on the Christmas Caroling fun!  Meet at the 
church, Sunday, December 18 at 3:00 pm


